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Brothers and Sisters, 

 I wanted to keep the members informed as protocols are changing 
daily. Members have had questions regarding who is considered 
essential and who’s not. Many factors are taken into consideration at 
this time as who needs to be here at work and who doesn’t at this time. 
The need will vary across departments. Please be patient with everyone 
as we’re in uncharted territory and having several conversations with 
our County administrations, Supervisors and other Union leaders to 
make sure that we are serving the public to the best of our ability as 
well as keeping our employees safe. Please assure that these decisions 
are not being made without communication and input from union 
presidents. As decisions are made information will be shared via email 
from your Department Director or HR. If you have questions, please 
feel free to reach out to me via email at president@fsw-union.org.  
I thank you for your flexibility and patience during these challenging 
times. 
 
 
In Solidarity, 
 
Ebony Burgess, President 
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